
 
 

Press Release: 

 

Local School Director Honored 

On Monday, December 5th, Mrs. Lisa Ashbaugh, a member of the Riverview school board, received recognition for 8 
years of service. Mrs. Ashbaugh was presented a certificate adding her to the PSBA “Honor Roll of School Board 
Service.” 

Long-term school directors are being honored across the state by the Pennsylvania School Boards Association at 
local board meetings. School directors are recognized for years of service from 8 to 36 years. 

Superintendent, Dr. Peggy DiNinno spoke about Mrs. Ashbaugh’s dedicated volunteer service to children, the 
community and public education. 

“School directors continually are spending more of their personal time on school-related activities,” she said. “Fifty-
four percent of school board members devote 16 hours or more each month to school board business. That shows 
a real commitment on their part. Mrs. Ashbaugh is a fine example of how genuinely dedicated citizens can make a 
positive difference. Her ‘children first’ approach has made such a positive impact on the quality of education at 
Riverview. We are fortunate to have her on our team.” 

Board members exemplify leadership and dedication, giving unselfishly to their communities, students and the 
public schools. Their efforts, along with those of their fellow board members, reflect their dedication to giving our 
children the opportunity to gain knowledge through the best educational system possible. “Lisa exemplifies our 
commitment to the Serious Success of all of our children.” 

 

For additional information please contact: 
Elissa Miller 412.828.1800 x4040 
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